
Newsletter

November 2019
Vol. 7 Issue 11

LAVENDER CURRICULUM
Have you signed up yet?
A hit with USLGA members. 

USLGA NEEDS YOU!
Volunteer with our organization!

USLGA
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Around the World  

With Lavender

Grandma’s Lavender  
Potato Rolls 

Why Lavender?
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SOCIAL MEDIA
USLGA is on Facebook, Pinterest 
and Instagram. Follow us!

WEB
www.uslavender.org

Email USLGA at info@uslavender.org
Share your pictures, stories, comments  
and ideas.

USLGA NEWSLETTER
Past and current newsletters are accessible 
on www.uslavender.org

COVER IMAGE
Beautiful blooms at Prarie Lavender 
Farm in Bennington, Kansas. Photo from 
founding member Mike Neustrom.

WE WANT YOUR PHOTOS:
Please submit your lavender and farm 
photos to be considered in future 2019 
newsletters and USLGA’s social media at: 
pr@uslavender.org

MISSION OF USLGA
To support and promote the United States lavender industry 
through research, education, networking and marketing.

VISION OF USLGA
As a collective voice for members, the United States Lavender 
Growers Association will advocate for, promote, and support and 
United States lavender industry. The USLGA will o�er opportunities 
for members to participate in and benefit from networking, 
education and research. It will seek marketing opportunities to 
raise awareness of the lavender industry, connect buyers to sellers, 
and enhance member farms and businesses. The USLGA will support 
growers in producing a quality sustainable lavender crop and end 
products to satisfy U.S. demand and will be a partner in the global 
lavender community.



   

From  the President: 

The last few months have brought a huge change to all of our lives with the Coronavirus 
(COVID-19) pandemic.  I have gotten quite a few calls from members truly concerned with how 
to deal with the impact on their businesses and farms.  It is a struggle to find a way forward, but 
that is what our members do…..work together for the betterment of each of us.   

On April 23, 2020 I held a Members’ Town Hall online via Zoom to discuss the many things we 
have been hearing from members and explore ideas that may help.  (See the link elsewhere in the 
newsletter for the recording of this event.)  This pandemic will surely rock our members and 
agritourism for some time, even as most of us shelter in place.   

We are anticipating a loss of members this year as folks find their way forward.  With some 
struggling with the COVID-19 illness personally, loss of their ‘day’ job and income, or figuring 
out how they are going to make their mortgage payment USLGA most likely will not be at the 
top of their priorities.  We do pray this will pass and they will be able to return.  With that said it 
also jeopardizes the plans for our USLC 2021 in Portland scheduled for January 2021.  Knowing 
many would not travel until a vaccine is developed and flights are back to normal we were facing 
dire numbers we had contracted to meet with the contract with Hyatt Regency in Portland.  With 
a lot of hard work, input from the members’ survey and luck we were able to renegotiate the 
contract for more reasonable costs while retaining much the Event Committee had plans for.  The 
big change though was being able to slide the conference from January 2021 to January 2022.  
This would normally have resulted in a huge penalty.  We were able to work through that 
without penalty.  The Event Committee will be announcing more information once formalized. 

It was exactly five years ago I stepped into the shoes of President for our organization.  After a 
hiatus of two years, I am back involved through membership on the Board.  I still was active 
chairing the Nominating Committee and always had my ear to the rail, but I realized I still 















                                  “Show Us Your Farm” --- in Winter 

Ellen Reynolds on the PR Commi�ee will occasionally post on Facebook -- asking for “Show Us Your 
Farm” pictures:    in winter,  in spring,  in summer, in autumn.   We are also planning photo montages of 
your farm signs, product displays, and fes�vals.  And we’d love ideas of other collec�ons our members 
would like to see -- just let us know! 
To be included in a montage or to suggest other montage ideas-- simply post to Ellen on Facebook,  
or email Mary at pr@uslavender.org     Enjoy these lovely winter scenes! 

Iowa Lavender 
Ames, IA 


